
 
 

8400 NORMANDALE LAKE BLVD, SUITE 1200, BLOOMINGTON, MN 55437 
952.988.9000 |  WWW.GERONIMOENERGY.COM 

February 13, 2020 
 
 
RE: Proposed North Rock Solar Project – Upcoming Open House 
 
Dear, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to introduce our company, Geronimo Energy, and to 
inform you of the proposed North Rock Solar Project (“North Rock”), an up to 50 megawatt (MW) solar 
energy project currently being developed in the Town of Fulton, in Rock County, Wisconsin. Geronimo 
Energy has a successful history in developing renewable energy projects and boosting local economies in 
many states in the Midwest - and we would like to present the same opportunity to your community.   
 
WHY WE ARE CONTACTING YOU 
We would like to invite you and other property owners near the proposed North Rock Solar Project 
footprint to an upcoming open house (details below) and informational session. The purpose of this 
open house is to inform you of the proposed North Rock project and seek your feedback regarding the 
project plan. 
 
Upcoming Open House Event 

Date:  Thursday, February 27, 2020 
 
Time:  4:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Open house format – come and go as you please. A brief presentation will be held at 
6:00 p.m. and light food and refreshments will be served.  

 
Location:  2738 W. Fulton Center Dr., Edgerton, WI 53534 

 
ABOUT GERONIMO ENERGY 
Geronimo Energy is a renewable energy company headquartered in Bloomington, Minnesota, with 
offices located in North Dakota, South Dakota, Illinois, Alabama, Colorado, New York and Michigan. 
We currently have over 2,400 MW of wind and solar projects under construction or in operation, as 
well as a multi-gigawatt development pipeline throughout the United States. Geronimo’s rural and 
agricultural foundation drives us to partner with communities to enable them to take advantage of 
all the benefits that renewable energy can bring. For more information about Geronimo Energy and 
our projects, visit our website at www.geronimoenergy.com. 
 
 
 
ABOUT THE NORTH ROCK SOLAR PROJECT 
The North Rock solar project is an up to 50 MW solar site under development on approximately 450 acres 
in the Town of Fulton, Wisconsin. The project is currently proposed to interconnect to the electrical grid 
at the ATC Sheepskin Substation via a proposed 69 kV Transmission Line which will extend north from the 
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Project Area north towards existing electrical infrastructure. Permitting for the project through the Town 
of Fulton is anticipated to begin in March 2020, with construction to begin as early as the spring of 2021 
with an operational target in 2021. 
 
Estimated North Rock Local Economic Impacts During First 20 Years of Operations (based on 50 MW 
project size) 
• Tax Revenue: ~$5 million (~$200,000 annually) 
• Education Fund: ~$200,000 (~$10,000 annually) 
• Jobs: 3-5 full-time jobs and 150 construction jobs 
• Plus thousands in local infrastructure improvements and local spending 

 
Please feel free to contact me at the information provided below. Our team looks forward to speaking 
with you at the upcoming open house. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
  
 
Ben Adamich 
Market Lead Developer 
ben@geronimoenergy.com 
952.988.9000 
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